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Clerks report for January 2021 

 

NCC have consulted the Parish Council regarding additional speed limits on the 

A1075. They are proposing to extend the 50mph limit south of Wretham to Larkshall 

and a 40mph through Stow Bedon. The Parish Council have requested that the 50mph 

limit be extended from Stow Bedon to Wretham. The PC has the support of the NCC 

and Breckland Councillors. 

Highways have been requested to repair the verge at the junction of Harling Road and 

Little Hockham Lane now the scaffolding has been removed. 

Hockham Estate has proposed structural repairs to stabilise the barn and repairs to 

walls to the 17th century barn at Hill Farm House. 

The application to extend The Eagle to include B&B accommodation has been 

approved. 

  

Payments made. 

 Pearce & Kemp Street light maintenance   £45.60 

 E-ON   Electricity     £94.14 

 C Garrod  Community Car    £17.00 

 Zurich   PC Insurance    £512.19 

  

 Income   

 HMRC   VAT Rebate    £572.17 

 

Balance  Community Account       £15,501.41 
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